
LEBANON VALLEY 

MOUNTAIN BIKE TEAM 

RIDE local trails 

Learn the skills of mountain biking 

 Registration opens in May for students in grades 6 –12 in the Cedar Crest and Lebanon School  

Districts 

 No bike? We can assist with equipment 

 No existing mountain biking skills are required 

 Practice on Wednesday evenings at South Hills Park with a group ride on Saturday 

mornings  

 Practice starts in July  

 Five Season Races from July through October - everyone is encouraged (although not  

required) to race.                                                                        

Parent Meeting 
(Student athletes encouraged to attend) 

Wednesday, May 18th 

7:00 pm 

South Hills Park 
Meet in pavilion closet to Lincoln Ave 

parking lot 

For more information 

www.lvmtb.org 
or 

Matt Hershey (717) 926–5486 
mphlebanon@gmail.com 

Aaron Barr (717) 813-0129 
barraaron@comcast.net  

Race against kids your age 


